From: sr <sr@orangehome.co.uk>

Sent: 22 March 2011 12:00

To: Kent A (Andrew)

Subject: RE: Scottish Government Consultation on Seal Haul-Out Sites

Hello, I often see Seals resting sometimes with their young on the St Andrews and Leuchars Beaches, I
think the St Andrews Beach is called West Sands and the Leuchars Beach is called Kinshaldy Beach which
is around Tentsmuir Forest. These would be excellent beaches if you could make them into designated
haul-outs, I have noticed that the seals go on both these beaches depending on the tide or how busy with
people they are the seals are usually seen on all parts of the beaches when people are in certain parts of the
beach then the seals usually use the other parts as when the tide is out it gives them more room to find safe
areas etc.

Thanks

Scott Rennnie
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